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       Beach and Coastal Resource Advisory Committee 

               
 Meeting Date:  December 18, 2024 

 

 

TO:                     Beach and Coastal Resource Advisory Committee 

 

FROM:               Mary Holden, Planning Manager 

 

DATE:                December 12, 2024 

 

RE:                     Update on Bucket Tree for trash pick up 

            

 

Per the instruction of the Committee, we ordered 100 black buckets at the end of the fiscal year.  We did not order 

the decals, hoping by not having the City of Marco Island logo on them they would be returned.  Well, that didn’t 

work out the way we had hoped.  The buckets are disappearing.  Currently we have 75 left.   

 

The challenges we face are continue replenishing the bucket trees, knowing they will not be returned; drill holes or 

buy buckets with a mesh, which can be used for shells; remove the bucket trees; add signage that states do not take 

if you do not pick up trash and return; or any other idea or thought.  

 


